
MUMBAI PORT TRUST 
 

Port Department 
 
 
 
 
No. DC/C-SH/ 4659                                                     Dated 1st November, 2010 
 

To, 
 

ALL PORT USERS 
SHIP AGENTS 
INSA / MANSA 
VESSEL OPERATORS, MANAGERS,  ETC. 
BARGE  OWNERS, MANAGERS AND OPERATORS 
OFFSHORE VESSELS AND TUG OWNERS, MANAGERS AND OPERATORS 
 
 
 

                  C I R C U L A R   
   
 

 

In view of the visit of the President of America to Mumbai on 6th & 7th 
November, 2010, kindly note that all anchorages in the one and two lines will not be 
available with effect from noon 4th November 2010 till 0600 hrs. on 8th November, 
2010.  All vessels which are presently anchored on the western side of the channel will 
have to be removed so that the entire western anchorage area is totally vacated for 
security reasons before noon 4th November, 2010. 

 

Your co-operation in this matter is earnestly requested to ensure that no vessels 
are left out in the anchorage and need to be vacated at the last moment. 

 

Any vessels which are under MMD detention should have their deficiencies 
rectified at the earliest so that the vessel can be proceed out of anchorage on or before 4th 
November 2010. 
 
 
 
 
             (CAPT. VIJAY PEREIRA) 
       HARBOUR MASTER 
 
 


